
   

 

Dear Church Members, 

 

One year when I we were growing up that I received a cassette tape re-

corder for Christmas.  Not long after getting this gift I started to use it to 

play cassette tapes and more importantly, to record me and other con-

versations. One day Mom had gotten upset with one of her kids and start-

ed telling him what she thought. I had the idea that it would be fun to 

sneak in behind her and record the conversation without her knowing it.  

I let the recorder run for about seven to eight minutes before going over 

and turning it off. She heard me turn it off and said, óHave you been re-

cording me?ó.  She found out that she was being recorded and she was 

not happy and made it known. 

 

I never really knew why it upset her so bad, whether it was what she was 

saying, or that she didnõt know she was being recorded, or that she didnõt 

like hearing herself on the recording. 

 

I wonder if every conversation that we had during a day or even a week 

was recorded, and we could go back to listen to it what we would think 

about the recording.  Even more telling would be if we were video taped 

what that would say about who we are.  Hopefully, if we could go back 

and listen and watch ourselves we would be pleased with ourselves. 

More importantly, how would Christ feel about us? 

 

God hears and sees our every word and deed. How pleasing is He with 

our conversations and our actions? How are we representing Him with 

the way we are living?  Many today are not even trying to conceal the way 

we talk or how we live. Social media has been revealing the kind of life-

styles many are living that frankly, are embarrassing and unbecoming as 

followers of Christ.  

 

Our influence on others is important in the kingdom of God. We have a 

wonderful opportunity to serve Him as one of His disciples and make a 

positive impact for the cause of Christ.  We are His representatives so 

listen to our own words and watch our behavior.  Let your light shine. 

 

In His Love, 

 

PASTORõS POINTS by Dr. Randy C. Bridges 
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Our Youth Ministry has just completed an exciting month in September, capped off by a retreat 

to Kure Beach where we took 27 students for a Christ-centered weekend! We have a great deal 

of energy in our group right now, and it is a good time for those who may not have been 

involved recently to jump back in to all the good stuff that is happening. October will include a 

variety of mission projects on Wednesday evenings, and some fun activities to welcome in the 

Fall season as well! See the calendar below and be sure to stop by the youth information table 

outside the youth room in the sanctuary building for more details. 

 

Weekly Youth Schedule 

Sundays 

8:30 & 10:30 am Worship 

9:30 am Bible Study/Sunday School 

4:45-5:30 pm Youth Choir Rehearsal (Grades 7-12) 

5:30-7:15 pm Snack Supper/Youth Night LIVE (Grades 6-12) 

Wednesdays 

6:15-7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal (Grade 6) 

7:05-7:45 pm RAs/GAs Meet (Grade 6) 

6:30-7:45 pm Youth on Missions (Grades 7-12) 

 

Upcoming Youth Events in October  
14 ã Crossroads Corn Maze, 5:00-7:15pm 

28 ã Halloween Party (Matthew and Gretchen Brittès home) 

31 ã Fall Festival 

Stay in touch with the RBC Children & Youth Ministries  
Chris Wilson  

Minister of Children & Youth̚Email: cwilson@rolesvillebaptist.org 

Trae Bremer  

Ministry Associate for Children & Youth ̚ Email: youth@rolesvillebaptist.org 

Youth Website:  www.rolesvillebaptistyouth.org 

Meal Reservations Required  

Serving Line Open 5:30 -6:15 pm  
**Take -outs will be prepared starting at 6:00 pm**  

 
October 3 ñFaye Mitchell  

Cheeseburgers, Fruit, Chips  

 
October 10 ñFranz Propst 

Chicken Pastry, Green Salad  

 
October 17 ñFaye Mitchell  

Fried Chicken, Cream Potatoes,  

String Beans 

 
October 24 ñBetty Abernethy  

Ham, Yam Patties, Corn Pudding  

 
October 31 ñLisa Atkinson  

Hot Dogs, Baked Beans, Chips  

(ÏÍÅÃÏÍÉÎÇ 

3ÕÎÄÁÙ 

October 14 
 

Service at 10:30 am 
Family Life Center 

Followed by a Covered Dish Lunch 

3ÕÎÄÁÙ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÁÔ ÒÅÇÕÌÁÒ ÔÉÍÅ ɉίȡΩΦ ÁÍɊ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÅÄ 

ÂÙ  Á ÃÏÍÂÉÎÅÄ ×ÏÒÓÈÉÐ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÁÔ ΧΦȡΩΦȢ  4ÈÅÒÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÎÏÔ ÂÅ ÁÎ 

ήȡΩΦ ÁÍ ×ÏÒÓÈÉÐ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÏÎ (ÏÍÅÃÏÍÉÎÇ 3ÕÎÄÁÙȢ 
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2018 Financials 

Information 

Contributions/Disbursements 
 

General  

August 2018    Jan-August 2018 

$  40,964.52 $ 353,240.92 Receipts 

$  42,603.78 $ 366,652.13 Disbursements 
 

Building Fund  

August 2018   Jan-August 2018 

$   9,762.00 $ 119,631.49 Receipts 

$   4,370.00 $ 143,547.70 Disbursements 
 

 

Tri-Area Ministry:  

Peanut Butter 
Jelly 

 
Hours of Operation 
Monday and Wednesday 
9:00 amð12:30 pm 

Memorials Given 

Mr. & Mrs. William D. Compton 

Buddy Eddins 

Jessie Gay 

Thelma Jones 

Donald Jones 

Lane Meyer 

Matthew Speight 

John Taylor 

Owen & Mary Grace Watkins 

Mr. & Mrs. Clarence J. Watkins 

ChurchNet  

919-569-0020 

Hours of Operation: 
Tuesday 9:00-11:30 am 
Thursday 12:30-3:00 pm 

Sanctuary Altar Flowers 
Contact Jane Fowler 919-556-5911  

to reserve a date 
 

Deacon of the Week 

Oct 1ñOct 7 ñ> Becky Keith 
Oct 8ñOct 14 ñ> Preston Averette 
Oct 15ñOct 21 ñ> Minnie Daniel 
Oct 22ñOct 28 ñ> Brian Harrington 
Oct 29ñNov 4 ñ> Joye Keith 

 
 

10:30 Worship Service 
Ushers 

Team Leaders:  
Brad & Kristyn Scarboro 

Carl McKenzie 
Brian McKenzie 
Morgan Willis 
Bobby Lloyd 

 

Morning Glory 
Greeters/Ushers 

Russ Chitwood 
Barry Whitaker 
Charley Bridges 

 
Sunday School Greeters 
(2) Education Bldg by Kitchen 
(3) Education Bldg by Nursery 

(4) Sanctuary 

(2)  Marilyn Howard 
(3)  Peggy Ware 
(4)  Beth Broadway 

 
 

Nursery Workers 
10:30 Worship Service 

Contact LaFon Pearce  
at 919-556-5018  

if you would be willing to serve. 
 

New Members 
 

Sean Britt 
5708 Stuarts Ridge Road 
Wake Forest, NC 27587 

 
Jordan Wiggins 
116 Allie Bell Lane 
Rolesville, NC 27571 

 
Joshua Wiggins 
116 Allie Bell Lane 
Rolesville, NC 27571 

Givers of Time & Talents 

N.E.W. Backpack  
Buddies Needs 

Cereal - individual  
Fruit cup - individual  

Thank You Notes...  

µÙ ÀĖÙ ĚĆ ÀēēĖÙÎíÀġíıÙ Ćæ ġëÙ ÿÀĀĴ ÀÎġĚ Ćæ ÷íĀÓĀÙĚĚˋ úĆıÙˋ
ÎĆĀÎÙĖĀˋ ÀĀÓ ĚĥēēĆĖġ ĴĆĥ ëÀıÙ ĚëĆĲĀ ĥĚ íĀ ġëÙ úĆĚĚ Ćæ ĆĥĖ
ÿĆġëÙĖˋ ¢ëÙúÿÀ VĆĀÙĚː MĀ ġëÙ ÿíÓĚġ Ćæ ēĖÙēÀĖÀġíĆĀĚ Ćæ À ëĥĖĖíˡ
ÎÀĀÙˋ ĴĆĥ ÿÀÓÙ ġíÿÙ ġĆ úÙġ ĥĚ ÷ĀĆĲ ĴĆĥ ÎÀĖÙː ·Ćĥ ÎÀúúÙÓˋ ıíĚíġˡ
ÙÓˋ ÌĖĆĥçëġ æĆĆÓˋ ĚÙĀġ ÎÀĖÓĚˋ ĚÙĀġ ēúÀĀġĚˋ ÀĀÓ ĆĀ ġëÙ ÓÀĴ ÌÙˡ
æĆĖÙ ġëÙ ĚġĆĖÿ ĲÀĚ ġĆ ëíġ ĴĆĥ ĚĥēēĆĖġÙÓ ĥĚ ÀĀÓ ëĆĀĆĖÙÓ _Ćÿ
Ĳíġë ĴĆĥĖ ēĖÙĚÙĀÎÙ Àġ ëÙĖ ĚÙĖıíÎÙː ¢ëĆĥçë ĆĥĖ úĆĚĚ íĚ çĖÙÀġ
ÀĀÓ ĆĥĖ çĖíÙæ ĆıÙĖĲëÙúÿíĀç Àġ ġíÿÙĚˋ ĲÙ ÷ĀĆĲ ġëÙ ġĖĥġë Ćæ
_Ćÿ˫Ě ĲíĚÓĆÿˋ¢˨ëíĚ ġĆĆ ĚëÀúú ēÀĚĚˋ íġ ëÀĚ ĀĆġ ÎĆÿÙ ġĆ ĚġÀĴː ˩
¢ÙĖĖĴˋ sÀĥúˋ WÙĀĀĴˋ ÀĀÓ æÀÿíúĴ 
 
µĆĖÓĚ ÎÀĀ ĀĆġ ÙĳēĖÙĚĚ ëĆĲ ġëÀĀ÷æĥú ĲÙ ÀĖÙ æĆĖ ĆĥĖ v+- æÀÿíˡ
úĴˍ úú ġëÙ ÙĳēĖÙĚĚíĆĀĚ Ćæ úĆıÙ ÀĀÓ ÎĆĀÎÙĖĀˋ ÎÀĖÓĚˋ æĆĆÓˋ ÎÀúúĚˋ
ÀĀÓ ÿĆĚġ Ćæ Àúú ēĖÀĴÙĖĚ ÓĥĖíĀç -ÀĖú˔Ě ĖÙÎÙĀġ ëĆĚēíġÀú ÀĀÓ ĖÙˡ
ëÀÌ ĚġÀĴ ĲÙĖÙ çĖÙÀġúĴ ÀēēĖÙÎíÀġÙÓː 
-ĆĀġíĀĥÙ ġĆ ĖÙÿÙÿÌÙĖ ĥĚ íĀ ĴĆĥĖ ēĖÀĴÙĖĚː ¢ëÀĀ÷ ĴĆĥˍ 
-ÀĖú ÀĀÓ ZÀ÷ÙĴ VĆĀÙĚ 
 
¢˨ëÀĀ÷ ĴĆĥÓ˩ĆÙĚ ĀĆġ ĚÙÙÿ ĚĥææíÎíÙĀġ æĆĖ Àúú ġëÙ ēĖÀĴÙĖĚˋ ÷íĀÓˡ
ĀÙĚĚˋ ÀĀÓ úĆıÙ ĚëĆĲĀ ġĆ ÿÙ ÓĥĖíĀç ÿĴ ʶ ĚĥĖçÙĖíÙĚ ġëíĚ Ěĥÿˡ
ÿÙĖː µëÙġëÙĖ ĴĆĥ ēĖÀĴÙÓˋ ĚÙĀġ À ÎÀĖÓˋ ġÙĳġÙÓˋ Ù-ÿÀíúÙÓˋ
ÌĖĆĥçëġ æĆĆÓˋ ĆĖ ıíĚíġÙÓˋ M Àÿ ĚĆ çĖÀġÙæĥúː _Ĵ ÎëĥĖÎë æÀÿíúĴ íĚ
ĚĆ íÿēĆĖġÀĀġ ġĆ ÿÙ ÀĀÓ M úĆıÙ ÌÙíĀç À ēÀĖġ Ćæ vĆúÙĚıíúúÙ +ÀēġíĚġ
-ëĥĖÎëː ¢ëÀĀ÷ ĴĆĥ ÀĀÓ GĆÓ ÌúÙĚĚ ĴĆĥ Àúúː 
2ĆúĆĖÙĚ zÎÀĖÌĆĖĆ 

We Express Sympathies to 
the Family of:  

Thelma Jones 

John Taylor 
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October  

Weekly Schedule  

October  

Calendar of Events  

This year we will be collecting 
different items each month for 
Operation Christmas Child 
Shoeboxes.  The beginning of 
November, our youth and 
children will have the oppor-
tunity to help pack the boxes.  

The shoeboxes will be available for families who wish 
to pack their own.  Monetary donations can also be 
made to the church designated for the Shoeboxes.  
Above all, please pray for our efforts and the recipi-
ents.  

Listed below are the items for this month.  There are 
labeled collection boxes in the hallway of the Family 
Life Center.  
 

October items are small stuffed ani-
mal, dolls, doll clothes, balls, small musi-
cal instruments such as a harmonica or 
whistle, toy boat, car or truck, slinky, 
etch-a-sketch, building blocks, binocu-
lars, puzzles, craft kits, hats, scarves, 
mittens, friendship bracelets, tote bag or 
purse, yo-yo, jump rope, plastic animals 
or action figures (nothing war related).   

 

Candy, anything liquid, and toothpaste are no longer 
accepted.  

If you have any questions, please contact Dan & Sue 
at 919-556-2084.  Thank you for your help in provid-
ing Christmas for these children.   

Dan and Sue Hill  

Itõs that time of the year again!  Weõre looking 

for volunteers for our annual Fall Festival.   

If you would like to  

decorate a trunk or help with a game,  

please contact Chris -  cwilson@rolesvillebaptist.org.  

There will be game sign-up forms located in each 

Sunday School classroom soon.   

Candy Donations will be accepted. 

Weõre looking forward to another wonderful 

community outreach event! 
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Our fall season in music ministry is off to a good start. It is always good to have everyone back and in a good routine! 

It is especially good to have our childrenõs and youth choirs back in session. I am grateful to our children's choir work-

ers for their good work in teaching musical and spiritual truths to our children. Our mission in childrenõs and youth 

choirs is to be a formational presence, musically and spiritually, in the lives of our young people. If we are successful, 

we will be helping to develop worshipers who are well equipped to serve as future worship leaders.  

 

Sunday was a red-letter day in the life of Rolesville Baptist! The formal groundbreaking for our new facilities signifies 

new beginnings. Once construction begins in earnest, we will have additional opportunities to welcome people into our 

fellowship. Please be mindful of our guests: if you see someone you do not know, please introduce yourself to them. If 

someone looks as if they need help finding a classroom, a worship space, a restroom, etc., please take a moment and 

offer to help. If someone appears to be visiting by themselves, offer to have them join you. These are very basic acts of 

welcome and hospitality which could make an indelible impression on one seeking a church home.  

 

Homecoming Sunday is approaching, and I am reminded that Christmas is not far behind! I wish to remind you of the 

invitation which has been extended if you would like to sing in our Christmas Choir: 

Those wishing to sing Christmas music are invited to rehearse with us on  

Wednesdays, beginning on October 10 at 7:30pm. Each week, the sanctuary  

choir rehearsal will begin with Christmas music for 30-45 minutes. If you are  

interested in singing with us, and you are willing to make this short-term  

commitment, please contact me by October 3 and I will prepare music for you!  

If you have questions, please feel free to call or email.   
 

Blessings, 

Daylight Savings Time  

Ends Sunday, Nov 4th 

Donôt forget to turn 

your clocks back one 

(1) hour before going 

to bed Saturday 

night, Nov 3rd. 

With a month of Wednesday evening program-

ming already under our belts, we are in a boom-

ing time for our childrenôs ministry here at 

Rolesville Baptist. We registered over 50 chil-

dren on our first Wednesday night! October 

promises to be equally as exciting for our chil-

dren as we look forward to Childrenôs Sunday 

and our Fall Festival. We also could potentially 

be doing some missions activities away from the 

church on Wednesday nights in the month of Oc-

tober so stay tuned for details! If you are not 

plugged into our Childrenôs Ministry email and 

newsletter, be sure to contact Chris so we can get 

you set up. 

 

Weekly Childrenôs Schedule 

Sundays 
8:30 & 10:30 am Worship 

9:30 am Bible Study/Sunday School 

Wednesdays 
(ages 3-grade 6) 

6:15-7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
7:05-7:45 pm Mission Friends/RAs/GAs  

 

Upcoming October Events 

28 ï Childrenôs Sunday 

31 ï Fall Festival 

You and your family are cordially invited to attend the 

Rolesville Rural Fire Department  
6oth Anniversary Reception  

Sunday, October 7 
2:00-5:00 pm (floating) 

104 E. Young Street, Rolesville, NC 
 

Please join us to celebrate 60 years of service.  


